
COLLEGE OF SAINT MARY 

EXIT COUNSELING POLICY 

 

Students who borrow federal Stafford loan while attending College of Saint 

Mary will be required to complete Stafford loan exit counseling if they 
graduate, withdraw from the institution, or drop below a half-time enrollment 
status (six credits). 

 
The Financial Aid Office will notify the student via mail when exit counseling 

is needed. The letter to the student will include the purpose for the request 
as well as options for them to complete the exit counseling. 
 

A hold will be placed on the student’s account until this federal requirement 
is completed. 

 
If the student graduates with one degree and then re-enrolls in at least six 
credit hours the next semester, the requirement is waived until the student 

withdraws from the institution or drops below half-time enrollment status. 
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